
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
Summer Fayre – Thursday 6th July  - 3:00pm-5:00pm 
We will be holding our school Summer fayre on Thursday 6th July from 3:00-5:00pm on the school 
playground. There will be lots of stalls and games for you and your children to enjoy together. We will send 
out more details nearer the time. 
 
In order to help us prepare for the fayre we will be asking for donations from parents. On these dates, 
children can come in non-uniform in return for their donations. The two non-uniform days for children to 
bring donations will be: 
 
Friday 16th June – Please bring donations of shop-bought sweets.  
(E.g. bags of sweets/ wrapped sweets/ lollipops.) Please ensure 
all sweets are suitable for vegetarians/ vegans.  
 
Friday 23rd June – Please bring donations of shop-bought 
chocolates.  
(E.g. packs of chocolate bars/ boxes of chocolate.) 
 
 
 
You will also have the option of having a stall at the fayre if you have a personal business and would like to 
sell things at the fayre. This must be non-food items such as clothes or jewellery. There will be six parent 
stalls offered which will be given on a first come first served basis. If you would like a stall at the fayre to 
promote your personal business, please complete the slip below and return to the school office.  
 
Thank you so much for your help and support. 
 
Many thanks,  

Miss Turley 

Assistant Headteacher 

Examples of what we need: 



 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

I would like a stall at the Summer fayre. 

Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name and Class: ______________________________________________________ 

I will be selling: ______________________________________________________ 


